PPG Meeting – website newsletter

[bookmark: _GoBack]Join Us for the Next Patient Participation Group (PPG) Meeting on Tue 5/11/24
We’re pleased to invite you to our upcoming PPG meeting: 
Date: Tuesday, 5th November 2024, at 7:00 pm.
Place: Chandler’s Hall, 15 Lambeth Walk, SE11 6DU
This meeting will cover updates on our current premises situation, and we encourage you to share any feedback on our services. Your thoughts and ideas are invaluable as we work together to enhance our care and continue meeting the needs of our community.
We look forward to seeing you there!
Dr Mitra, Dr May, Dr Xu
Lambeth Walk Group Practice

